
From: mark stratford
To: Planning Policy
Subject: RE: Middleton st George neighborhood plan submission.
Date: 09 November 2021 22:25:55
Importance: High

Please find my comments concerning the above draft plan.

I agree with the Plan In particular, the settlement boundary and the proposed
designated Local Green Spaces (LGS) and Protected Open Spaces (POS).  
A couple of areas that need to be classified please are as follows. 

1. Field at the back of Almora hall that goes west across to Roman road field path,
bordered by new housing to the north 

2. Field to the south of this one above that is accessed by an alleyway off Church
lane and bordered by Almora hall, houses on Hunters green and continuation of
Roman road on to Church lane. 

3. 
I believe both of the above fields should be classified as POS as they provide a valuable
amenity, have foot paths and most importantly continue the east west green split
between Middleton st George and Middleton one row 

Please review the above comments and let me have any response.

Yours sincerely,

Mark Stratford

mailto:mark-stratford@live.co.uk
mailto:Planning.Policy@darlington.gov.uk

